
 

 

“...It is not the will of  your Father which 
is in heaven, that one of  these little ones 

should perish”  Matthew 18:14 
 

I want to thank you all for making my Octo-
ber trip to the States outstanding in every 
way.  I returned to Phnom Penh fully sup-
plied, emotionally encouraged and spiritu-
ally uplifted in knowing and seeing all of 
you faithfully serving the Lord. 
 

Savoeun’s New Class 
 

Savoeun not only held down the work 
while I was gone but also opened up a new 
ministry.  She found that one of our local 
children (Sina) who has been attending our 
Tuesday to Friday English class was having 
trouble with her Khmer writing.  Savoeun 
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set up a new class from 4:30-5:00 to privately 
tutor Sina in her Khmer characters and words. 
 

  (Savoeun at her outside office teaching 
Khmer writing to Sina pictured above) 

 

Today, the 10th of November 2023 marks 31 
years since the day I left for the work here in 
Cambodia back in 1992.  We thank the Lord 
for his blessings on His work here and we 
thank all of you  for your love, faithfulness and 
gifts that we may continue to bring the Gospel 
of Jesus Christ to the Cambodian people in 
the years to come. 
 

In Christ’s Service to the Cambodian People, 
 

Missionaries Glenn Colley and Kit Savoeun  


